July 18, 2016

PSC Commissioners:

Today | write you in order to reaffirm my statement that | made at last
week’s meeting. To move forward with this project at 2135 NW 29'" Avenue
would only show your commission’s complete lack of foresight. Before we
consider developing housing, we must consider how our neighbors will
afford it. Encroaching upon the Guilds Lake Industrial Sanctuary will chase
away many of the well-paying jobs that permit our neighbors to both afford
their homes and support our local economy. Approving this project will
only yield an overpriced and vacated monument to your ignorance.

Furthermore, | wish to express my support for Craig Hamilton’s letter. His
earnest message reflects the thoughts and concerns expressed by the
entire neighborhood. Our position on this issue is resolute. We urge you to

make the correct choice and protect our jobs. Forgo redevelopment on this
land and end this project.

Thank you,

Jim Tsoumas
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